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CONSTRUCTION NOTICE  

  

Residents and rail trail users are advised that The Town of Derry has commenced construction 

activities on the unimproved section of rail trail between Hood Park and North High Street. For safety, 

the trail section will be closed to all traffic beginning Monday, October 12, 2020 and it will not 

reopen until completion of the project, anticipated to be November 27, 2020. 

 

Construction work will entail the creation of a 10 foot wide paved path along with improvements to the 

slope of the Hood Pond dam. 

  

Any project related questions can be directed to the Department of Public Works at 432-6144. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation during this project. 
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